
We are writing to you because your student has an incomplete immunization record for tetanus, diphtheria and pertussis. 
According to Nebraska Law, students in 7th grade are required to have 1 dose of Tdap which contains a pertussis 
(whooping cough) booster. We do not have a record of your student receiving this booster in 7th grade. 

In order for your student to be adequately protected from tetanus, diphtheria and pertussis,  
this vaccination is needed. 

We recommend that you contact your healthcare provider to discuss your students immunization record. If you do not 
have insurance, Medicaid, or a primary care physician, there are resources available in the community. Please contact 
your school health office.

There is no immediate impact regarding this immunization on your student’s school attendance, although in the event of 
an outbreak of a communicable disease, unimmunized/under-immunized students may be excluded from school.

Please provide the school health office any updated immunization records. Please call your School Nurse if you have any 
questions or need assistance. 

Thank you, 
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